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FELLOWSHIPS AWARDED--The Senior Faculty Research Fellowship has been awarded 
by the Graduate School to Gordon Wood for the year 1969-70. Dr. Wood, a 
professor of English, plans to examine the computer procedures developed at 
the University of Hawaii for the employment of SNOBOL (a computer language) 
in establishing the relationship between a living language and its hypotheti­
cal predecessor. This fellowship provides the recipient with three months 
salary, plus $1,000 support.

Junior Faculty Research Fellowships have been awarded by the Graduate School 
to John A. Barker and Michael R. Levy. Dr. Barker, an assistant professor 
of philosophy, plans to use the tools of mathematical analysis to elucidate 
the structure of thought and of the key concepts which are essential to all 
reasoning. Dr. Levy, an assistant professor of biology, plans to study the 
metabolic role of the peroxisome. Both fellows will receive three months 
salary and $1,000 supporting funds in order to free them from teaching 
responsibilities for one quarter and enable them to carry out their research.

INCOME TAX TIPS--The Internal Revenue Service warns all who are filing tax 
returns to use the pre-addressed label received on the 1968 income tax 
package. If other forms are used, the label should be removed and placed 
on the tax form used.

All income tax returns are to be mailed to; Internal Revenue Service Center, 
Midwest Region, Kansas City, Missouri 64170.
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